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Subject: TRIUMPH Valenica Update - Site Resumes Normal Operation

Dear Valued Supplier,

The Evacuation Warning has been lifted near our Valencia CA site, and the fire is no longer progressing. The site will resume full normal operations on Friday, January 23rd. We appreciate your support and understanding as we work through these natural disasters.

As we resume operations, our thoughts remain with the community and our suppliers in area.  Be safe, be vigilant.

Sincerely,
TRIUMPH Leadership
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